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FY 2017-18 FY 2018-19
Projections 
FY 2019-20

Projections 
FY 2020-21

Net Cost (Savings)
Highway Fund $57,300 $76,400 $76,400 $76,400

Revenue
Highway Fund ($57,300) ($76,400) ($76,400) ($76,400)

Fiscal Detail and Notes

Preliminary Fiscal Impact Statement

The bill proposes to allow a disabled veteran to have a set of disabled veteran license plates for each vehicle owned 
and would result in an estimated loss of Highway Fund revenue of $57,300 in fiscal  year 2017-18 and $76,400 in 
fiscal year 2018-19. Current law allows one free set of license plates for disabled veterans.

128th MAINE LEGISLATURE

An Act To Allow Disabled Veterans To Have More Than One Set of Disabled Veteran License Plates

Preliminary Fiscal Impact Statement for Original Bill
Sponsor: Rep. Wallace of Dexter
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